

The Settlers High School

10 June 2020

Dear Parents, Learners and the extended Settlers family

UPDATE ON MRS GALLIE

Mrs Gallie's family has requested that we share with you that she is still in hospital, but her condition has been stable this week.

Unfortunately, Mrs Gallie is unable to respond to the numerous messages and, therefore, we request that you communicate with the school should you wish to share a special message for her.

We ask that you continue to keep Mrs Gallie and her family in your prayers during this difficult time.

Kind regards

H SMUTS

Deputy Principal

